VINCI PARK EXPLORERS

Vinci Park Elementary's Official Newsletter





HAPPY MARCH!

We hope you all enjoyed the February break and are doing well.

Please join us if you can at this month's Coffee with the Principal on **Friday**,

March 4 at 8:30AM!

Link: https://busdnet.zoom.us/j/83196785927? pwd=czhBNW9CSCtSeElwUGtJbFk4ZnlT UT09

Meeting ID: 869 7224 7537

Passcode: 5t3mz1

IMPORTANT DATES:

3/2 MOD Pizza Dine Out Fundraiser

3/4 Vinci Blue Day

3/4 -3/11 Spring Conferences: Early

Release all week

3/8 7pm District Board Mtg

3/10 Disney Spirit Day

3/14-3/22 Boosterthon PTA

Fundraiser

3/15 Spring Pictures

3/25 Band Concert

4/1 Vinci Blue Day

A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL, MS. NUNEZ



Dear Vinci Park Families;

March already! Wow, the second trimester has ended and you should be receiving your child's report card. Hopefully you have an opportunity to review it with your child, to set goals for the third trimester and to celebrate the successes. Students certainly are doing some spectacular pieces of work. If you have questions or concerns, be sure to contact the teacher.

We will soon be entering a period of multiple assessments. If you would like to see some sample questions and have your students practice some of the released test questions, please visit https://sbacpt.tds.airast.org/student. The most important skill your 3rd-5th grade students should be working on right now is their typing skills, and there are some excellent websites you can use. If you need some assistance finding one please ask your student's teacher.

With the arrival of spring and the county guidelines being more relaxed on outdoor activities, many Vinci Park children and families use the Vinci Park campus for after school and weekend events. Please show respect and pride for our community school by the following actions:

- Take all trash home and help others to do the same.
- Supervise your children and remind others to do the same.
- Keep dogs off the campus at all times.
- Address anyone engaging in vandalism and report it to the school office or the police.

As the warm weather approaches, I want to remind parents and students of our Vinci Park Dress Code. A couple of items to note are "no tank tops," wear fingertip length shorts and skirts and to wear shoes with a back.

Have a great month!

Parisa Nunez

Principal



Spirit Wear Sale

Wednesday March 2, 2022
Youth and Adult sizes are available.
T-shirts - \$15
Youth Sweatshirt Hoodies - \$25
Adult Sweatshirt Hoodies - \$30

Are you a member of Vinci Park PTA yet?

We would love to have you. Please join using: https://jointotem.com/ca/san-jose/vinci-park-pta/join/register

Next PTA Association Meeting:

March 10, 2022 at 6pm via Zoom Meeting ID: 82778607492 Password: Vinci22

Upcoming Fundraiser: "Vinci Park Dance Fit"

Are you interested in being a PTA Executive Board Member for the 2022-2023 school year?

More details to come as we get closer to kickoff!

Contact PTA for more information. Currently all Executive Board Positions are available.

Follow, Like and Connect with Us

Instagram: @vinciparkpta
Email: ptaboard@vinciparkpta.com
Website: https://vinciparkpta.com







February Fun!











